Submission for the Stronger Futures for the Northern Territory Bill

| object to this bill extending the racist Northern Territory Intervention. It has been very damaging,
and mismanaged, and it has been opposed by those who it is purportedly there to help. Community
consultations have been very negative and | believe that it should not be extended at all in its
current form. Community consultations will help in the future to develop a much better approach
than this intervention.

In Peace,

Sr. Elizabeth Young





